From: Maxwell Trautman |

Sent: 27 February 2015 08:46

To: Planning

Cc: Tulloch, Rob

Subject: New Application Comment. 2014.7778.P Tulloch- 6 Streatley Place
Dear Rob,

| see that the applicants for Planning Application 2014.7778.P 6 Streatley Place have submitted revised drawings
and a revised Design and Access statement. However, the revisions still fail to identify the bedroom window at my
property that will be 4 metres away from the large glass doors and windows of the new building’s common living
areas.

They take the time to identify windows in the other neighbouring property but not the window closest to the
development. Why?

Sincerely,

Max Trautman



